
Hi Cerocers, 

                   As some of you may be aware the Ceroc® Competition Rules have been under 

review. On behalf of the Ceroc® Competition Committee I am proud to advise that the 2015 

Ceroc® NZ Competition Rules are now available for your viewing. Click on the following link to 

view these. I would like to take this opportunity to thank the Competition Committee (Royce, 

Nikita, Adam, Deb, Tina and Claire) for all their hard work, multiple skype calls and focus as we 

completed this task. 

http://cerocevents.co.nz/ceroc-nz-competition-rules-2/ 
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